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Committee Meeting on Gender-Based Violence (GBV) in Lebanon

The Asian Population and Development Association (APDA), together with the Forum of Arab Parliamentarians
on Population and Development (FAPPD) and the Lebanese national committee on population and development,
held a committee meeting on Gender-Based Violence (GBV) on 30 January in Beirut, Lebanon. APDA is working
on the activation of parliamentary activities on population and development in various countries, and this project
was part of this initiative.

Committee Meeting on Human Rights and the SDGs in Oman

On 1 February, as part of its project to activate parliamentary activities on population and development, the
Asian Population and Development Association (APDA), together with the Forum of Arab Parliamentarians on


https://www.apda.jp/en/news_activities/2023/0130.html

Population and Development (FAPPD) and Omani Parliamentary Committee on Services and Social
Development, held a committee meeting in Muscat, Oman, with the theme “Human Rights and their
relationship to the Sustainable Development Goals”.
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IPPF Regional Director made a courtesy visit to JPFP
Executive Members

In January, Ms. Tomoko Fukuda, Regional Director of the International Planned Parenthood Federation (IPPF)
East and South East Asia and Oceania Region (ESEAOR), paid a courtesy visit to JPFP Executive Members:
Chair Hon. Yoko Kamikawa, Executive Director Hon. Prof. Keizo Takemi, Secretary General Hon. Hitoshi
Kikawada, Deputy Executive Director Hon. Dr. Toshiko Abe, and Director Hon. Ryuhei Kawada. During their
meetings, Ms. Fukuda and the JPFP office bearers discussed further cooperation between Japan and IPPF.

IPPF ESEAOR is based in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, and Mr. Fukuda, the first Japanese Regional Director,
leads its activities.


https://www.apda.jp/en/news_activities/2023/0201.html

JPFP

Established in 1974, JPFP has the longest history in the world as a supra-partisan parliamentary group on population and
development. JPFP, in concert with APDA, has created a network of parliamentarians on population and development, through
which a diverse range of knowledge and experience has been shared to accomplish concrete results.


https://www.apda.jp/en/about/message.html
https://www.apda.jp/en/about/jpfp/index.html

APDA

APDA since its establishment in 1982 has served as the secretariat of JPFP.

Supported by the International Planned Parenthood Federation (IPPF)
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APDA is a certified public entity for the Medal with Dark Blue Ribbon.

This is awarded to individuals or organizations that
donate substantial funds to a certified public entity for
the benefit of the public.
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